
            

            

 HOMEWORK – DUE BY WEDNESDAY 15th November: 

Each child has been sent home with two CGP books, one for Maths and one for Grammar, Punctuation 

and Spelling. Each week they will be given pages to complete in both books. Children should mark their 

homework - answers are at the back of the books. Teachers have spoken to the children about this 

process and will be checking homework each week as has been done previously. Children will still need 

to hand in their homework on the given date. It would be advisable that children use pencils so they are 

able to rub out and correct should they need to.  

READING: To support your child’s reading skills, please listen to them read and discuss the book 

on a weekly basis. Your child should bring the reading record to school with your comment on a bi-

weekly basis. Your child should be reading at least 20 minutes per day. Thank you for your continuous 

support.  

SPELLING: Our new 4 week spelling unit is based on suffixes -tion, -ant, -ance,    -ent, -ence.  

Please practise these with your child in preparation for a test on Monday.  You have been allocated 

spelling game on BUG Club to practise.  

                

     

 

 

 

 HALF TERMLY PROJECT: 

This half term we would like the children to create a project all about the Victorians! This can 

include information about education, transport, daily life, food, royalty etc. Projects can include some 

reading, writing and drawing.  Children may also wish to produce a working model.  

Submission date: the week beginning the 18th December. We look forward to seeing what you 

produce!   

St Benedict’s Class: Ms McDonald        St Brigid’s Class: Mrs Haywood-White 

Please find at the bottom of the letter information regarding the new half termly project. Thank you and 

well done to all of the children who created such informative and creative projects last half term. Mr 

Skehan thoroughly enjoyed looking at them! Unfortunately, a significant number of children did not produce 

a homework project despite numerous reminders and plenty of time to complete it. We hope this half term 

all children will hand in a project. Please inform teachers if there are any problems regarding the homework 

and we will do our best to support the children to complete their work. 

 

 

MATHS:   

Please complete pages 20 and 21 adding and subtracting fractions.  

Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar:  

Please complete pages 42 and 43 commas after subordinate clauses and 

fronted adverbials.   


